
 

 
 

July 27, 2020 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
RE:   NH Public Utilities Commission – Notice of Withdrawal and Request to be Removed from                 
          Service Lists 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
This is to notify you that I hereby withdraw as counsel for Conservation Law Foundation in the 
following dockets, and request to be removed from the service list in each docket, effective 
immediately.   

DE 17-198 
DG 17-152 

 
Thank you for your assistance.  If there are any questions regarding this request, please contact Jo 
Van Rossum at jvanrossum@clf.org or at 603 573-9138. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Sandra Levine 
 
Sandra Levine 
Senior Attorney 
 
cc:  Service Lists (via electronic mail only) 
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